



Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
Mọi ngôn ngữ - Mọi trình độ - Mọi lứa tuổi
Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 0869696480

Part 1
Listening

Listen to the talk and choose the correct answer for each of the following questions.

1. How many hours of Internet access a month does this company provide?
A. less than 150 hours
B. between 151 and 300 hours
C. more than 300 hours
2. What are the calling hours for technical support?
A. from 7:00 a.m. to 12:00 midnight
B. from 12:00 midnight to 12:00 midnight
C. from 12:00 midnight to 7:00 p.m.
3. How much webspace does the company provide?
A. 13 B. 30 C. 39
4. How much does basic Internet access cost?
A. \$19.95 B. \$25.95 C. \$29.95
5. What additional benefit was NOT mentioned in the commercial?
A. free email B. content filters C. no start-up fees

Part 2
Pronunciation

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. wanted B. stopped C. decided D. hated
2. A. finished B. developed C. defeated D. looked

Choose the word that differs from the other three in the position of the primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. internet B. challenging C. message D. accessible
4. A. inhabitant B. important C. facility D. opportunity

Part 3
Vocabulary
and grammar

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

1. Although the first printed books had appeared long before in China, the term 'mass media' we use today was coined with the creation of print media, which started in Europe in the Middle Ages .

A. invented B. used C. borrowed D. developed

2. The pig-slaughter ceremony has taken place in the village for many centuries.

A. begun B. followed C. occurred D. existed

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) which has OPPOSITE meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

3. He was one of the greatest statesmen who proved to the whole world that human ingenuity, not natural resources, is the essential element of prosperity.

A. important B. vital C. necessary D. dispensable

4. A positive attitude helps language students maintain their interest in learning long enough to achieve their goals.

A. absolute B. negative C. constant D. happy

Give the right form of the words in brackets.

5. National Geographic, one of the most influential magazines, appeared in 1899, which helped to increase readers' cultural _____ and understanding through high-quality photo essays. (know)
6. Differences between people based on _____, ethnicity, gender, class, religion beliefs, etc. might be sources of conflicts in a multicultural environment. (nation)

Fill in the gap with one suitable word/phrase.

7. We are tired. We _____ basketball since 6 a.m.

A. have been playing B. has played
C. are playing D. play

8. The way a person dresses and behaves in public are distinct examples of _____ and belief patterns.

- A. cultural diversity B. cultural identity
C. cultural value D. cultural norms

9. The romance associated _____ Valentine's Day may have come from the medieval belief that birds select their mates on 14th February.

- A. to B. on C. with D. for

10. Before he _____ to Ho Chi Minh city last night, he _____ the contract of the new album.

- A. flew / signed B. had flown / signed
C. had flown / had signed D. flew / had signed

Part 4
Reading

Read the following passage and do the following task.

Multicultural Society

The UK has welcomed newcomers for centuries. It is a mixture of diverse ethnic groups, each with their own distinct culture and sometimes their own language or religion. This month is Black History month, celebrating the contribution that Afro Caribbean people have made to British society. Many British Asians will be celebrating Ramadan soon. There are 1.5 million Muslims in Britain with over 6,000 mosques. Asian can be a misleading term as it refers to all those people with roots or family connections in the former British colonies of India, Pakistan, Bangladesh and Sri Lanka. Asian does not always mean that the person is of Indian descent. Not all Asians are Muslim. Some are Hindus and others are Sikhs. These 2 groups celebrate the festival of Diwali on November 6th.

The Irish have come to Britain for many years, looking for work. After World War Two Irish and other European workers were encouraged to take factory jobs. Britain couldn't get enough workers to help rebuild the economy and to work in the new Health Service so employers also looked to former colonies and Commonwealth countries. India, countries in Africa and the Caribbean had been controlled by Britain in the past and had strong cultural links with Britain, including the language. Many arrived in the hope of building a new life for their young families. The descendants of these immigrants are now the teachers, the footballers, the TV presenters, the musicians and the politicians that shape British society. There are numerous ethnic newspapers, magazines, TV programmes, radio stations and internet sites for each community. The largest groups live in and around the capital London and many other groups are concentrated in the industrial centres in Yorkshire, The Midlands and the South East.

Decide whether the following statements are True (T) or False (F).

1. There have been a lot of immigrants to the UK over the past centuries.
2. Some Asian British people are Indian descents.
3. Ireland used to be a colony of the UK.
4. The succeeding generations of the immigrants now have successful jobs.

Answer the following questions.

5. How many Muslims and mosques in England?
6. Which 2 groups celebrate the festival of Diwali on November 6th?
7. Why did employers look for workers in former colonies and Commonwealth countries?
8. Do countries in the Carribean use the same language as the UK?

Part 5

Writing

Each of the following sentences has one mistake. Find and correct it.

1. Have you ever been living in a place where your neighbours are from diverse cultural backgrounds?

I have, and I found it a challenge.

2. My grandfather lived in this area for 20 years.
3. Before my father retired, he has been teaching in this school for nearly 33 years.
4. The IT specialists apologised about being late because of the traffic jam.